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We are wheat and grass seed farmers in Marion and Linn counties. This is a 

catastrophic bill and should not even be considered. There is not a diesel 

replacement for agriculture, forestry or construction at this time. This bill would cripple 

not only these entities but the state of Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joel Rue 


